
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Chapter 221 of Title 18 V.S.A., the Green Mountain Care Board 

(GMCB) is conducting a review of a Certificate of Need application submitted by the 

University of Vermont Medical Center (UVMMC) to replace the electronic health record 

and related information technology systems at UVMMC and three of the UVM Health 

Network’s member hospitals with a unified electronic health record system. UVMMC 

projects Total Cost of Ownership (capital costs and operating expenses) of $151,700,000 

over a six-year period.  

 

A public hearing is scheduled for Monday, November 6, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in Room 11 of 

the Vermont State House, 115 State Street in Montpelier. Public comment will be 

accepted at the hearing.   

 

Persons requesting Interested Party or Amicus Curiae status must submit a written 

request to the GMCB at the address below no later than October 30, 2017. 

 

Persons proposing an identical or substantially similar service may submit a competing 

application. A Letter of Intent to file a competing application must be submitted to the 

GMCB at the address below no later than October 25, 2017. 

 

Persons requesting information about the proposed project may contact: Donna Jerry, 

Green Mountain Care Board, 89 Main Street, Montpelier, Vermont  05620-3601.  

Telephone: 802-828-2177. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


